
Hi, 

My support for the bill is simple, human beings are valuable and deserve protection. Every 
human is made in the image of God, and they deserve equal protection. An unborn child 
deserves protection as much as those outside of the womb. Please protect them.  

 

Thank you, 

William Hirsch  


